## Jotmans Hall Primary School

High Road Benfleet Essex SS7 5RG

Headteacher: Mrs N Kadwill

Chairman of Governors: Mr. P Hodges

telephone 01268 755456 fax 01268 795604

email admin@jotmanshall.essex.sch.uk

www.jotmanshall.co.uk



24<sup>th</sup> February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

## World Book Day

We will be having a non-uniform day next Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> March 2017, to celebrate World Book Day.

Children are welcome to dress as a favourite character but do not have to. No money is required, and please do not spend money on costumes; we would just like to celebrate books and stories.

We hope the children enjoy the day and thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A Phillips
Assistant Headteacher











